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Panel Discussion Planned on Oklahoma
Engineers
04.24.2015

The Society of Women Engineers chapter at Southwestern Oklahoma State University
is hosting a panel discussion on “engineers” this Tuesday, April 28, on the Weatherford
campus.

Three to five engineers from the Oklahoma City area will present and answer questions
on what it is like to be an engineer in Oklahoma today. 

The discussion begins at 6 p.m. in Stafford Center 110. The public is invited and
admission is free. Refreshments will be provided. 

For more information, contact Cindi Albrightson at 580.774.3165 or
cindi.albrightson@swosu.edu or Amanda Adney at adneya@student.swosu.edu.
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